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Subject: Proposed redistribution of electoral boundaries - Higgins

Categories:
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To whom it may concern, 
 
Being remote from home & in a location where technology does not afford the scope to respond more fully, please 
find my objection to the proposed elimination of Higgins.  I have reviewed the City of Stonnnington’s submission & 
fully support it.  I will add, Higgins is a seat well represented in terms of delivery of economic, social & leadership 
value on a national basis.  I also believe it is one where a constant tinkering of boundaries has occurred over the 
years that has probably led to it now being one of the smaller seats by population basis.  I believe it is important to 
not only retain Higgins but to restore aspects of its boundaries to accurately represent its domain. 
 
I have attached a screen shot of the Stonnington objections to reiterate my support for their submission.  Higgins 
needs to remain as it is a vital contributor to the political landscape in this country. 
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Regards, 
 
James Russell 
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